
 
 

 

 

Hello Providers, 

The District of Columbia’s Health Immunization Program would appreciate you completing a 

brief provider survey (see link below) to assess the impact of COVID-19 on our health centers. 

The information you provide will allow them to make better informed decisions about how to 

resume Immunization Program activities and how to best support providers. It should take no 

more than 10 minutes to complete this survey. Please submit one response per facility (this can 

be the Medical Director or the Primary Vaccines for Children’s Program Coordinator, or you can 

work together to submit one response). The deadline to complete this survey is June 30, 2020.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MN8SK9K  

 

To: All AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date: June 15, 2020 

Subject: Vaccines for Children Provider Survey   

Summary: This is an update to the fax blast sent on June 2, 2020. The deadline to complete 
the survey is now June 30, 2020. 


